February 26, 2012

Ms. Jackie Deibel

City of Roswell

Department of Planning and Zoning
38 Hill Street

Suite G

Roswell GA 30075

RE: Request for a reduction in the undisturbed buffer of 40 feet along the property line between 34
and 40 East Crossville Road in Roswell Georgia.

My name is Mr. Bob White. 1 am the owner of Slopes BBQ and the property located at 34 East Crossville
Rd. Roswell, Georgia 30075.

I have had two meetings with Mr. Bill Kolbrener to discuss the proposed Vet clinic at 40 East Crossville
Road in Roswell Georgia. During the most recent meeting on February 23, 2012 we discussed the
proposed undisturbed buffer requirements as well as cross access between the two properties.

I am in full support of eliminating the proposed 40 (forty) foot undisturbed landscape buffer at the
Southern property line between my property and the property to the South (40 East Crossville Rd,
Roswell Georgia 30075).

t have also agreed to discuss the possibility of working with the Owners of 40 East Crossville Road to
galn cross access between our two properties.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the matter further please don’t hesitate to call me at
(770) 518-7000.

Respectfully,

[3eh el Lot

Bob White




